
 

Autumn Celebration 

To celebrate the end of our first 

half term, Tiny Trees and Nursery 

are having an Autumn Celebration.  

 

This will happen during school time.  

 

We are encouraging the children to 

wear autumnal coloured clothing on 

this day (red, orange, brown, yellow)  

  

Thursday 26th 

October  


